
Redacted
From:
Sent: 6/13/2012 2:16:57 PM

Shori, Sunil (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov) (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Local Unions PSEP Data Responses Part 1 

Sunil,

Per your request to Shilpa, attached are data responses to the data requests from the Local 
Unions in the Pipeline Safety Enhancement Plan proceeding. Responses will be sent in 3 
separate emails due to size limitations. Please let me know if you would like any CDs or if you 
have any questions.

Local Unions 1st data request:

«...»

Local Unions 2nd data request (part 1):

«...» «...» «...» «...» «...»

Thank you,

Redacted

Regulatory Relations | Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Office: Redacted

SB GT&S 0846142

mailto:sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov

